
 

Scent Safe Environment - In an effort to keep our school safe for all of our staff and students, 
please keep scented product use to a minimum.  Perfumes/scented products should not be ap-
plied in the hallway or classroom and they are strictly prohibited in the hallway and classrooms 
on the south side of the school (between the office and band room). 
Raffle tickets will be sold during the first 20 minutes of lunch in front of the office and the MPR 
until December 17. Tickets will also be sold online on school cash online. You will have a chance 
to win a gift basket filled with candy, gift cards, and other items. All proceeds will be donated 
towards providing for our sponsor family. 
Come out on to Mr. Currie’s Room @ lunch on December 16th for cookie decorating. Bring Your 
friends!  This event is 9-12 only. 
Grad lanyards are now for sale! Grads can order them on SchoolCashOnline for $7 each. There 
are 60 available, so order one ASAP if you want one! First come, first served.  
Grads! If you ordered a hoodie, but didn't yet pick it up, see Ms Alm to grab it. If you didn't 
place an order for a grad hoodie last time and you still want to,  the ordering portal we be re-
opened. Check your grad Teams for instructions on how to order. You will be able to order until 
the end of December.  
The new procedure in the South parking lot is working well after school. Please continue to park 
in a parking space while waiting for your student. This has made the parking lot a lot easier to 
navigate during the busy after school period. Thank you for you help keeping our students safe 
and the traffic moving.   
Next week is Spirit Week!  The events are listed to the right.  Students and parents are remind-
ed that students not in spirit gear should be in uniform.  Come and show your school and holi-
day spirit! 
Parents: If you have friends or relatives who are interested in learning about the Traditional 
model of schools in Abbotsford, they are invited to attend an information evening. This event 
will provide details about the educational model. All administrators will be present to share in-
formation about our family of schools, the traditional approach to education, the registration 
process, and more. January 8, 2025 - 6 - 7:30PM @ ATS Large Gym. 
Children of the Street Parent Presentation: There will be a presentation for parents about 

online safety and sexual exploita-
tion from Children of the Street on 
January 7. Children of the Street 
works to prevent the sexual exploi-
tation and human trafficking of 
children and youth in British Co-
lumbia.   More information can be 
found here: https://
www.childrenofthestreet.com/ 
  

Make sure to follow the Titans Counselling 

Instagram for information about universi-

ties, volunteer opportunities, and more! 

ON THE HORIZON 

December 16 

Gr 9-12: Cookie Decorating 

All: Pictures with Santa 

Grouse Mountain Field Trip - 4pm 

Last Day to purchase Candy Grams 

December 17 Last Day to purchase Raffle Tickets 

December 20 

Snow Buddies 

The Grinch Showing in the Gym 

Last Day Before Winter Break 

December 23 - 

January 3 
Winter Break 

January 6 First Day Back to School 

January 7 Online Safety - Parent Presentation 

January 8 Traditional Information Night 

https://abbotsford.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.childrenofthestreet.com/
https://www.childrenofthestreet.com/
https://www.instagram.com/titans_counselling

